
 

August 19, 2020 
 
Ken Gear 
Chief Executive Officer 
Leading Builders of America 
1455 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Suite 400 
Washington, DC 20004 
 
Mr. Gear, 
 
On behalf of the International Code Council, I want to thank you and the Leading Builders of America 
for being involved participants in the code development process. The International Codes rely on the 
expertise and contributions of individuals and organizations from across the public and private sector. 
This participation helps to create a set of building safety codes that incorporates the latest 
advancements in building science and leads to safe, affordable homes and buildings. 
 
Attached is additional documentation on the energy votes for the 2019 Group B code development 
cycle as you requested in your June 23, 2020, letter to the Code Council. We have also shared this 
information with the Appeals Board and on our website at https://www.iccsafe.org/products-and-
services/i-codes/code-development/2019-group-b-appeals/. 
 
Together we are ensuring that we have a strong, transparent code development process that 
continually improves. We look forward to continuing to working side by side on important issues related 
to building safety, affordability and the codes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Michael J. Pfeiffer, PE 
Senior Vice President of Technical Services 
International Code Council 
 
CC: 
Dominic Sims, CBO, Chief Executive Officer, International Code Council 
Amanda Hickman, The Hickman Group 
Clayton Traylor, Leading Builders of America 
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